
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Greetings!! 
 
We are happy to inform that the Corporate Affairs Committee is organising a Seminar on Financial 
Reporting & Group Audits: Enhancing Transparency & Strengthening Accountability on Friday, 6th 
June 2025 from 03:00 PM onwards (followed by Hi-Tea) at PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area, 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi - 110016.    
 
The Seminar will deliberate on the latest developments and best practices in financial reporting 
frameworks; challenges and disclosure requirements under Ind AS, complexities in consolidation of 
financial statements, and the evolving role of technology in reporting. The seminar will also focus on group 
audits, addressing critical aspects such as audit planning, coordination among component auditors, 
documentation standards, and responsibilities of the group auditor under SA 600. 
 
The Seminar will be useful for representatives of Business and Professional entities, CFOs, Finance and 
Taxation personnel, Senior Corporate Executives, professionals including CA, CS, CMAs, lawyers among 
others. 
 
REGISTRATION LINK 
 
https://www.phdcci.in/events/second-edition-of-knowledge-series-on-corporate-affairs-2025-26/  
 
Looking forward to your enthusiastic participation. 
 
Team – Corporate Affairs Committee 
PHDCCI 


